To:

Harvey Public Schools District 152 Members of the Board

Dr. Denean Adams, Superintendent

Queen Lee

Nicole Wright, Board Secretary

From: ShaQueen Lee

Date: April 1, 2014

Spring is here and summer will be quickly approaching. I am writing to request to continue working this upcoming summer 2014 at Harvey Public Schools Dist. 152. Thank you to the members of the board for this advantageous experience and allowing me to work here. I am grateful as well to the new and wonderful addition of Dr. Adams, the admirable administrators of District 152, and all the central office employees for making this a pleasant experience once again. I gain more knowledge and understanding with each year here and I hope to gain even more. Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to being notified of the Board's response.

Respectfully,

ShaQueen Lee